
 

  

 
June 16th, 2021  

  
 

Summer basketball for 8th grade boys attending Kamiakin High School next year starts Monday, June 21st at 8 am.  Coach Meneely will also be 
sending out an email to your KSD email with information on how to log into the google classroom to get information on how to get cleared and 

schedules.  Questions-- email him at brian.meneely@ksd.org. 
 

Anyone who missed the Cross Country meeting Friday, especially current 7th graders, please stop by Mr. 
Phillips’ room (218 in the 8th grade hall) today or tomorrow.  Anytime is fine.  

 
Summer Athletic Development Camp at Kamiakin High School for Girls entering 5th grade-12th grade. Key areas of development include strength, 

speed, agility, cardio-respiratory improvement, skill movement and efficiency.  INSTRUCTORS are Accomplished, certified coaches at Kamiakin, 

former and current student/athletes in all sports contact areas. Questions?? Contact Coach Cheryl Schauble Kamiakin Head Girls Track and 

Field CoachCheryl.schauble@ksd.org 531-3026.  Registration forms are available in office. 

 

Kennewick High is running a Summer Volleyball program as well as a Kids Camp and Athletic Development Camp.  Info in office, or join 

their Google classroom, code is 7g5u6gh. Questions—email brandy.sonderland@ksd.org 

 
 Incoming Freshman that are interested in attending Kamiakin Summer Softball workouts please contact Coach Lete to be added to the Google 
Classroom for important information/dates regarding Summer workouts. Workouts will run June 22nd -July 22nd on Tuesdays, Wednesdays, and 

Thursday from 12-2 at Desert Hills Middle School.  

 
Did you miss out on getting your yearbook last year for 2019-2020? Don’t worry! We have some available at a discount!  

Bring $10 cash or check to the main office to get yours today! 😊 
 

Students who bring electronic devices to school must turn them off and place them in their backpacks between the hours of 8:00 and 2:35.   
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